
Dear parents and guardians,
meeting you during our
Orientation Day was a
pleasure. Thank you all for
coming to our school.

Our learning theme for this
month is “Who We Are” and
at the moment we are
focusing on “Me and My
Characteristics”.
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What’s
New

Important
Dates

We talked (some art work were also involved)
about our hobbies, favourite things, parts of
our bodies, our strengths and weaknesses. 

Were also practicing writing numbers, counting
and writing As and Bs. More to come.




